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Technical Notice for 
Distributed Generator Interconnections 

 
 

This is to notify you that effective immediately, all inverter based generation with an 
aggregate capacity of 100 kW or larger that will be interconnected to the Eversource 
electric distribution system must comply with the Northeast Power 
Coordinating Council (NPCC) A-03 under-frequency load-shedding requirements. 
NPCC A-03 requires that generators trip for under frequency events at 57 HZ with a 
time delay of 0.16 seconds. 
 
Eversource will verify the under-frequency settings during the witness test but requires that 
factory test indicating those settings be submitted to Eversource prior to the witness test. 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Eversource at  
866-324-2437.  

  


